
 
 
 
 
 

          
                

     
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

   
   

     
  

     
  

   
  

  
   

    
 

  
  

   
 

  
   

  
    

  
  

   
  

  
  

     
 

  
     

   
    
  

 
  

    
  
 

  
     

  
 

  
    

  
   

  
     

    
   

  
     

   

  
    

 
 
 

 
 
 

   
 
 
 

     
 

             
           

      
 

               
           

              
        

 
          

           
               

         
           

 
            

     
 

           
 

 
 
 

 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

Officers 
President 
Dr. Jamie Manburg 
Nova Southeastern University 
Fischler School of Education and 
Human Services 
1st Vice President/ Pres. Elect 
Sam Chesser 
BrightStar Credit Union 
2nd Vice President 
Fred Schiff 
All County Music 
William L. Shillington, CPA 
Treasurer 
Past President 
Tim Curtin 
Memorial Healthcare System 
Directors 
Myriam Campo-Goldman 
Harmony Development Center 
Jolene Caprio 
Junior League of Greater 
Fort Lauderdale 
Angie Davis 
Bank of America 
Jay Fraser 
Turner Construction 
Ric Green 
Greater Pompano Beach Chamber of 
Commerce 
Michelle Johnson 
Coventry Health Care of Florida 
Janna Lhota, Esq. 
Holland & Knight, LLP 
Andres Martinez 
Pearson 
Merrie Meyers-Kershaw 
Broward County Public Schools 
Denise Rosenthal-Donofrio 
Citibank 
Maria Schneider 
Office of the State Attorney 
Sandrea Silvera 
Humana 
Warren Smith 
After School Programs, Inc. 
Jon Williamson 
Publix Super Markets 

Ex-Officio Directors 
President & CEO, Greater Ft. 
Lauderdale Chamber of Commerce 
Superintendent, Broward County 
Public Schools 
President, Junior League of Greater 
Fort Lauderdale, Inc. 

Executive Director 
Nina A. Randall, APR 

August 23, 2010 

Dear Business / Community Partner: 

On behalf of the Board of Directors of Partners In Education, Inc., and 
Broward County Public Schools, thank you for becoming a Partner In 
Education with one of our schools. 

We believe that you will find this to be one of the most rewarding community 
involvement experiences on which you will ever embark. By volunteering your 
time, talents and resources with a school, you are helping to shape the next 
generation of leaders and workers in our community. 

As discussions with the School Partnership Liaison continue, many additional 
opportunities for engagement will present themselves. The challenge is always to 
find the right fit for you while supporting the school and students in the most 
effective manor. Our Web site (browardpartners.com) contains information that 
may help you as you continue to build your partnership. 

Should you have any questions, please call our Executive Director, Nina Randall, 
at 754-321-1974 or Email NRandall@browardschools.com. 

Best wishes and thank you for being a Partner In Education. 

Dr. Jamie Manburg 

Sincerely, 

President 

Strengthening Broward County Public Schools through business and community partnerships. 
Partners In Education, Inc. • 600 Southeast Third Avenue, 7th Floor • Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301 

Telephone: 754-321-1974 • Facsimile: 754-321-2711 
PartnersInEducation@Browardschools.com • www.browardpartners.com 
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